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 AUTUMN DRIVE RECONSTRUCTION UPDATE #1 

 

FIELD ENGINEER: 
Nate Stevenson 
Phone: (563) 584-2891  
Cell: (563) 581-5722 
nstevenson@msa-ps.com 
 

DATE: 
March 15, 2024 

 

PROJECT UPDATE #1 
 
In the Fall and Winter of 2023, Eastern Iowa 
Excavating completed some tree removals and 
preparation work for the replacement of sanitary 
sewer to begin between the Summer Drive and 
Sunset Drive properties. Sanitary sewer 
replacement work began this week, as Eastern 
Iowa started making headway towards Autumn 
Drive.  
 
Monday was a difficult day to start the week, as 
the existing water main was damaged during 
excavation for a sanitary sewer manhole. 
Following excavation work on Monday and 
temporary repairs to the existing water main, 
Eastern Iowa called it a day. 
 
Tuesday was another long day for Eastern Iowa’s 
crew, as they set the first of a handful of sanitary 
sewer manholes, and installed a section of 15-
Inch PVC sewer main pipe. Following installation 
of the first section of sewer pipe, Eastern Iowa 
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stayed on site into the evening hours of Tuesday to complete the permanent repair to the existing water 
main before wrapping up work for the day. 
 
Wednesday was a productive day on site, as Eastern Iowa’s crew installed six 14-foot sections of 15-inch 
PVC sewer main on the day for a total length of 84 feet of pipe.  
 
Thursday and Friday were both rain days, as heavy rain all day Thursday left the site too wet and muddy 
for major work to resume on Friday. Two crew members did spend a short amount of time on site Friday 
to complete the installation of an internal pipe drop structure within the sewer manhole that was placed 
on Tuesday. 
 
As of now, the plan for next week is to continue the installation of 15-Inch PVC sanitary sewer pipe 
towards Autumn Drive. Autumn Drive will remain open to all traffic for the near future, until sewer 
replacement work reaches Autumn Drive. For those who live and travel throughout the project corridor 
on a regular basis, please use caution around the ongoing construction. Eastern Iowa, and their 
subcontractors, may have multiple crews working at any given time. 
 
If you have questions throughout construction, please do not hesitate to contact Nate Stevenson with 
MSA at any time.  


